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commanded the
Argentine Army of the

North in his final
campaign against

Rosas. Pérez had taken
control of Tucumán in
early December 1873.
His army crossed the
Andes into Chile to
attack the Chilean

defenses in the
Province of Coquimbo.
On February 13, 1874,
the Argentinian army
entered the outskirts
of the town of Coyan.
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They made brief
clashes with the

Chilean forces (about
500 men and 90

cavalry), and then
started fighting the

Chilean division of the
Balmaceda military

base, but was quickly
defeated. By order of
the brigadier general

Pérez, the Army of the
North was withdrawn.
The next day the two
Chilean divisions were
attacked and defeated
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by the Chilean soldiers
and the Chacabuco
Cavalry Regiment, a
division belonging to

the Army of the Andes.
The soldiers who were
in the divisions of the

Army of the Andes
surrendered to the
Chilean soldiers.

Aftermath As a result
of the battle, General
José Félix Pérez was

captured and
imprisoned in the

fortress of El Solar.
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words and music to
the original score of a
classic work is a great
way to fulfill my own
creative vision and

hopefully connect with
others. So I am very
excited to be invited
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